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Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 

I am writing you today in firm opposition of SB 348! This Senate bill is almost a mirror 

image of Measure 114, which is being challenged in State and Federal court because 

of its unconstitutional nature.  

 

The Bruen decision that came out last June from the Supreme Court set a new 

standing on how our 2A rights are supposed to be viewed. Measure 114 and SB 348 

are in direct violation of this ruling. This will be challenged in court and this will be 

overturned.  

 

SB 348 also raises the cost of the PTP from $65 to $150!! This negatively impacts 

people of color that live in urban environments, low income and also single parent 

households. This bill will disproportionally create hardship for those who might wish 

for self protection most. Self protection is the number one reason given for those who 

have purchased firearms in the last 3 years, since the defund the police movement 

has crippled our police and resulted in out of control crime in urban areas across our 

state and the nation.    

 

Please take a step in the right direction by voting in opposition to SB 348 and all of its 

amendments. 

 


